
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

March 27, 2020 5:23 pm 

I am delighted to say that at this time, there are no new cases of COVID-19 on either of 
Luther Manor campuses.  This remains our highest priority!   
 
There are no significant updates since last night either, so once again here’s another 
general update of what is happening on the campus: 
 

● We continue to try to bring smiles to the faces of our staff and residents by little 
surprise and delights.  Today our Director of Nursing Char and our Chief Clinical 
Officer Julie made it bagel day in the Health Care Center.  Thank you to Halo 
Wound Solutions for dropping these off for us.   
 

 
 

● For those of you looking for ways to help, we are in search of around 180 
homemade masks for our Terrace residents to use for when they have to leave 
their apartments.  I’ve attached two suggested ways to make them correctly, one 
from Froedert and the other from Children’s Hospital.  Any help is appreciated! 

 
 



 

● We thought we’d remind everyone of what it was like before Coronavirus, so here 
is a photo of our annual Christmas Pageant event with everyone together and not 
6 feet apart!  December seems so long ago!   

 
 

● Now here is the after Coronavirus shot of Shari, one of our Life Enrichment team 
members playing bingo with the residents in that hallway.  I think it was Dale 

Carnegie that said many years ago, you should do everything in your power to 
make a situation better and then you have to let it go!  Good advice Mr. 

Carnegie! 



 

 
● More fun stuff here with the daffodil delivery continuing today and Rachel, our 

volunteer specialist delivering coffee and Girl Scout Cookies in the Health Care 
Center donated by local troop # 10519. 
 

 
 



 

Unless something urgent comes up, I’m going to try and take a break on the updates 
over the weekend and will resume our covid updates on Monday. 
 
We thank you for your support and we know your loved ones thank you for connecting 
with them!   

 

If someone shared this with you, you can subscribe to email updates by sending an 
email to CovidUpdates@LutherManor.org.  You can also visit our website at 
www.luthermanor.org. Updates will also be posted to our Facebook page. Lastly, a 
Hotline is available for recorded updates. Call 414-831-9389. 

 


